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Protecting Landowners on Hazardous Waste Cleanup 
  

Concord, NH – Senator Kevin Avard (R-Nashua) released the following statement on the passage 
of Senate Bill 62: 
 
“Protecting our state’s environment from hazardous waste is an important step in keeping our families 
healthy, and safe,” stated Senator Avard.  
 
“Senate Bill 62 corrects an important drafting mistake, clarifying landowner liability provisions, relative 
to the hazardous waste cleanup fund. Liability previously fell on the landowner, even if they were not 
involved with the hazardous waste on their property. This bill amends that provision, protecting 
property owners.  
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